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Please do not tax tires to fund a project that works to eliminate cars and does not 

benefit the users who are taxed. This should be a referendum to the voters, not a 

mandate.  

Most Oregon transit programs are subsidized, costing taxpayers even more 

additional funds. Tire taxes will also increase the cost of goods across the board, 

because almost everything we buy is moved by 18 tire trucks. Thank you. 


